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Tuesday 4th April, 2025 

 
Dear Parents, Relatives, Carers, 
 
Trip to Knowsley Safari Park – Wednesday 2nd April 2025 
 
We will be rewarding a number of our students for their outstanding achievements 
during the Spring Term, by inviting them to take part in a trip to Knowsley Safari Park. 
To be able to attend this trip, we expect students to achieve a minimum net balance 
of 100 Class Charts behaviour points. We will take this figure, as it stands, on the 
12th March 2025.  
 
Additionally, any pupil who receives two Progress Leader Detentions or one 
Headteacher’s detention during the term, will not be eligible for the trip.  
 
Furthermore, Progress Leaders reserve the right to make any final decision on any 
student’s eligibility for the trip. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 2nd April 2025. Students will attend school as 
normal on this day with pupils arriving back at school in time for the school bus.  
 
The contribution cost of the trip is approximately £25 which covers the cost of the 
coach and entry to the Park; lunch will not be included on this occasion. 
 
If your child is eligible to attend, they will receive an invitation after the 19th March.  
 
You need not take action now, other than encourage your child to reach the required 
100 net merits by being the best that they can be. 
 
The deadline for payment will be the 21st March 2025. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Owen  
 
Year 8 Progress Leader  
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